
5th Grade Happenings
March 6, 2020

Power School: Grades
Remember to be checking your child's grades. 
 Here's the web address:
https://dol.clgpsedu.com/public/home.html

 

 

Talent Show and Book Fair
The St. Paul Talent Show will be next Wednesday (3-11) at
6:30.  Students who signed up to participate should have
gotten a permission slip.  That permission slip was due back
on Monday (3-2).  There will also be a book fair that evening.

Auction Raffle Tickets
If you have been selling your auction raffle tickets,
thank you.  If you have not had a chance yet, there
is still time.  Thank you for your support!  It is
greatly appreciated.

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser
I would like to invite you to be a guest reader in the classroom. 
 Below are days/dates and times that will NOT work because I
do not have 5th grade at that time or I already have a guest
reader scheduled.
Mondays through Fridays: 11:15-12:00; 1:00-1:50; 2:45-3:30
Mondays and Wednesdays: 2:00-2:45
March 16th: 10:30, March 17th: 2:00, and March 23rd: 10:30
Any day/date and time that is NOT above is available.  If you
would like to be a guest reader, please send me a Class Tag
message. 

March is Reading Month: Guest Readers
There will be a spaghetti dinner fundraiser
for Mrs. Rozboril.  Mrs. Rozboril was
diagnosed with breast cancer and the
money raised from the dinner will help
offset medical costs Mrs. Rozboril will
have.
When: Sunday (3-8-2020)
Time: 12:00 pm -2:00 pm
Where: St. Joseph's Gym
Cost: Free Will Donation
Menu: Spaghetti, Salad, Rolls, and
Dessert
 
Please keep Mrs. Rozboril in your prayers.
 

Stations of the Cross: 3-13
The 5th graders will be leading Stations of
the Cross next Friday (3-13) at 2:30. 
 Please join us.


